
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING June 10, 2013 
 
Attending members:  Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak and Matt Hull 

 
Also attending: Tim Burtner 

 
Minutes from May’s meeting were not available.   
 
There was no Old Business. 
 
Tim Burtner had a building permit to construct and addition on to the home located at 35 
Mt. Hebron Rd. After some discussion, it was agreed to ask Rick to approve the permit. 
 
The annual filing of Planning Commission members and their contact information was 
received. It would be sent to Rick to fill out and file. 
 
Motion was made by Dave to adjourn the meeting. Don seconded. All agreed.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:14PM. 


